COPY.

22nd January, 1926.

Dear Mr. Warlow,
I notice that on Glasgow first entry report

No. 45239 on the Motorship "MYRTLEBANKY you have not added
‘with freeboard® to the minute. If you are agreeable I

will put in this addition.
I am wondering whether you saw this report

before it 1_;itGlaagow, as the copying is not quite up to
the usual high standard. I am sure you will arree that the
third page is difficult to read. '
With kindest regards,
Yours faithfully,

P.L.Warlow, Raqg.,
GLASGOY,




